
GLA Election Committee Report 
(September 21st, 2019 Annual Meeting) 

 
 

The GLA Election Committee had its kick-off meeting on June 15th with several more meetings 

taking place right up until the time of the Annual Meeting.  The election process as identified 

within the GLA By-Laws was reviewed in detail to make sure that all election requirements were 

being met for the 2019 GLA Annual Election.  All aspects of the process were followed. 
 

I would like to thank the Election Committee Members Jerry Kroener, Barb Peters, John Yanites, John 

Witkowski, Thomas Haas, and Phillip Sheedy as well as Tammy Kovar, Debbie Janiszewski, Terry 

Livingston, Jim and Barb Arnold, Mike Poeschell, and Pam Turk for all of their help during the past 3 

months to make the 2019 Annual Meeting & Election a huge success. In addition, I would like to thank 

our Official Election Judges Jerry Kroener & John Witkowski, our Official Ballot Counters Lisa Anderson, 

John Yanites, and Tom Sula, and our Official Ballot Count Observers Jim Grady and Mike Dunbar Sr for 

helping with the election day process. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Joe Turk 

GLA Election Committee Chairperson 

 

 


